
Discover and enjoy the new look for the popular 
advanced repair system Quickline coatings.

The fresh design brings modernity to the labels and will be 
immediately identifiable featuring a silver ›Q‹ letter embedded 
within a paint drop style design and eye-catching colours.

This new livery is intended to give a clean look on distributor 
shelves, making the product more appealing and to strengthen 
the connection with its customers.  The visual reflects the high 
quality and technology of the Quickline brand’s refinish systems. 
All updated livery will feature this vibrant and dynamic image.
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